
Culture workers' protest highlights need for pay 
increase

 Hungary 

The KKDSz culture workers' union used the "night of the museums" event in Pecs in 
south-west Hungary to raise the issue of low pay for workers in museums, libraries 
and other cultural institutions. The union says that there may be scope for public 
sector negotiations and increases in the minimum wage as the new government 
prepares its budget for 2019, following discussions in the National Public Interest 
Reconciliation Council. The demonstration generated considerable interest in the 
media and support from other trade unions.
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